
Good Afternoon,

As you are aware, Spring testing is quickly approaching.  Grades 9-11 will be testing the week of April
11th, and part of these assessments includes College Board PSAT or SAT tests.  To help reduce the
time needed for the preadministration session in school on test day, students taking the PSAT 10 and
SAT with Essay can now opt into Student Search Service and complete the optional questionnaire
online (http://studentsearch.collegeboard.org).

These fields will NOT be completed on test day, so students who are interested must complete them at
home before testing.  You will find more information on the Student Search Service along with
instructions on how to complete this process here by following the prompts on the website.  Click the
Connect Now button at the top of the page to get started.

Students will need to log into their College Board account in order to sign up for the Student Search
Service.  Students are directed to use their WHS email and password when creating an account.  If
your student has an existing account, but cannot remember their password, have them follow the
prompts to retrieve it.  Do not create additional accounts.  That will delay and sometimes obstruct a
student from receiving their scores.  Only create a new account if you are positive you did not have one
before.  Again, please use your WHS email address and password for your accounts.

This optional process is for 10th, 11th, and those 12th grade students who will be testing only.  9th
graders will not need to complete this process.  Again, it is voluntary and will not prohibit your student
from testing, nor will it impact their scores.  Any questions regarding the Student Search Service or a
College Board account should be directed to the College Board at  866-630-9305.  Questions regarding
the testing process can be directed to your student’s counselor.
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